
Effective March 27, 2020, as part of the Omnibus CARES Act,

individuals with pre-tax savings accounts (Health Savings Accounts,

Flexible Spending Accounts, or Health Reimbursement Accounts)

can now pay for over-the-counter drugs and menstrual products

with pre-tax dollars, or file for reimbursement.  

Individuals can purchase over-the-counter medicines related to

COVID-19 treatment, or related to the treatment and management of

any health care condition and receive pre-tax benefits when

spending. 

CORONAVIRUS AID, RELIEF, AND ECONOMIC
STABILITY (CARES) ACT

HSA, FSA, and HRA
expenses!

Over-the-Counter Drugs
are now considered qualified

The Act states that these products are reimbursable going back to 

JANUARY 1, 2020.

Individuals who have receipts for these purchases dating back to

January 1, 2020 can file for reimbursement for their expenses.


